
 
From: Metzger, Brian [mailto:Brian.Metzger@crump.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 3:20 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject:  

I am a licensed insurance professional and registered representative. I am writing to you 
because I strongly object to expanding FINRA's suitability obligations to recommendations 
that do not involve securities.  At this time we the professionals working in this market place, 
already follow strict standards of suitability and need no additional requirements to cover 
suitability issues.   I ask that you reconsider this recommendation and that you (FINRA) 
focus on more pressing needs not those of additional suitability requirements.   

 
 
Brian J. Metzger  
Sales Manager - PPN - National Accounts  
CRUMP Insurance Group, Harrisburg Pa. 
  
Phone: 717-657-0789 x4349 
           877-270-5592 x4349 
Fax:     717-703-4849 
  
Registered Representative 
PJ Robb Variable Corporation 
Member FINRA 
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